
 

 

Dear Parents or Carers,   
                        
We are writing to inform you we would like to start a new bird watching club in school.  We want to learn 
about all types of birds and get to see them too. We are writing to ask a big favour: 
 
Is there anybody out there with the ability and means to build a bird hide for us in the wild area? The 
hide would be used by the club but also by anyone interested in watching wildlife. We are looking to 
fundraise for the materials.  
 
Please could you get in touch with Mr Moss or the school office if you know how to and would be 
interested in helping us. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Seb, Jacob & Ben 

 


